
72 hour spring outreach prayer tent-FGCU.

FGCU students praying at the tent.

 

Andrew and Dudley man weekly prayer table on campus.

Bill with IV-FSW student president and 
Leadership Excellence Award winner Joanna.

Bill with Missional Leadership group at Focus Week 2016. 

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 

 

“Then Jesus told His disciples a parable to show them that they should 
always pray and not give up.“					   
					     Luke 18:1  -NIV 
 
PRAYER ON CAMPUS - Our prayer initiative this year that  

progressed from prayer walks to prayer meetings to prayer 

tables, culminated with a spring prayer tent on campus that  

received 367 prayer requests in 72 hours!

NEW INTERVARSITY NATIONAL PRESIDENT - Tom Lin will  

become InterVarsity’s new national President in August,  

succeeding Alec Hill who was President since 2000 but stepped 

down this earlier this year due to health reasons.  Tom brings a 

deep and comprehensive InterVarsity background to the  

position.  You can read more at intervarsity.org.

FOCUS WEEK - This May I was privileged to teach in the Mission 

Leadership track where we train leaders of leaders. 313 students 

from around the state attended Focus Week this year and over a 

dozen gave their lives to Christ.

NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP - Again this year, our NCF  

faculty advisor Professor Ellis, took nursing students to  

Guatemala where they conducted community health education, 

gave prenatal exams and NCF senior Tia-Rose helped deliver a 

newborn!

PRAYER REQUESTS 

- Please pray for me, and my students and faculty who are  

	 traveling in and out of country this summer.

- Please pray for wisdom and guidance for me and student  

	 leaders as we prepare for Fall New Student  

	 Outreach (NSO) at FSW and FGCU.

- Please pray for our summer financial support as we continue  

	 to work on campus and procure materials needed  

	 for Fall NSO.

THANK YOU for your prayers and financial support which  

are so vital to the success of our ministry. 

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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